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To whom it may concern,

It has just come to my attention by a friend of mine that Sainsbury’s is to be redeveloped into housing. As a
resident of the area for most of my life and a loyal customer to the Sainsbury’s Winchmire Hill branch, I was
not made aware of this and am quite concerned as to how this will impact our area for many reasons.

I am disappointed to know that residents such as myself were not even notified, and very upset to know that this
deadline was set without even giving word to everybody living in the area that regularly shop there, which I
believe it’s the residents’ right to exercise their voice on the matter.

I am fully aware that [ have missed this deadline by literally a matter of hours, which is why I email to ask if
there would be an extension considered so that we may exercise our objections, bearing in mind from what I
would assume the majority of us were not even informed of such a decision...?

If someone could contact me on this matter I would be ever so grateful.

Thanks in advance and kind regards,





